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December 26, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Andy Liu  
President 
Decafino, Inc. 
Mobile: (765) 586.0216 
andy@decafino.com 
 
Re: Food Additive Risk Assessment of Decafino Caffeine Reduction Pouches  
 
 
Dear Mr. Liu: 
 
The food additive risk assessment for the Decafino caffeine reduction pouch is attached.   
 
Most all ingredients in the manufacture of the Decafino caffeine reduction pouch are Generally 
Recognized as Safe (GRAS) by the Food and Drug Administration (FDA).  Only one of the ingredients 
(Methylcellulose) is defined by the FDA as a food additive (21 CFR 172.874).   
 
On review of the composition and manufacturing process for Decafino and the FDA regulations it was 
determined that all the components of Decafino meet current FDA regulations for their intended use. 
When Decafino is manufactured and used according to good manufacturing practices, it does not pose a 
health risk to the consumer. 
 
If there are any questions, please feel free to call upon us.  
 
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John W. Larkin 
VP, Food Process Engineering and Food Defense 
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	§184.1207   Calcium lactate.
	§182.1810   Sodium tripolyphosphate.
	§184.1724   Sodium alginate.

